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Monday 31st January 2017 
 

January ended with a visit from the Pop Project.  A British Values workshop covered 
key themes such as democracy, law, freedom and of course, respect.  At Sacred 
Heart, we respect everyone regardless of difference!  It was also good to listen to 
some traditional folk music from British Isles countries: England, Ireland, Scotland 
and Wales. And all this through some very catchy music that got the whole school 

up singing and dancing, including the staff! 
 

We look forward to anther visit from the Pop Project next year.   

 


